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Congratulations to Emelina and the entire Native American Club
at Reed for a successful fry bread sale and contribution to the
school’s Multicultural Celebration.  It was great to see Reed’s
culinary arts program support with the making the fry bread.
And amazing to see our young people dancing and sharing

culture with the whole school!

Club Corner



STUDENT SPOT LIGHT

Caiden is a senior at AACT.  In addition to being a strong student
in the Video Production program, he is also a talented artist.

Here he is with some of his art at a recent show, representing his
passion for wrestling as well as a self portrait and a fish from
Pyramid Lake.  We’re so proud of all of your accomplishments!

Caiden
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SPRING HAPPENINGS
We’ve had a busy spring in NYCP.  We toured UNR and got to

explore the Native American artifacts there.  We went to
California and explored Cal Poly Humboldt and the College of
the Redwoods.  We made ribbon shirts with some young men.

Finally, we went to New Mexico where we explored a number of
colleges, the Pueblo Cultural Center and Gathering of Nations.

We can’t wait to get back out there with our students!
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Ribbon Shirts



SPRING HAPPENINGS...
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California



SPRING HAPPENINGS...
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New Mexico

If you are interested in chaperoning on any of our trips,
complete the volunteer paperwork with WCSD.  It can take a

while to process but, it stays on file for up to 5 years.




